
10/18/18 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
 
10/18/18 
5pm-7pm 
OPEN HOUSE 
 
 
 
10/24/18 
Report 
Cards on 
HAC 
 
 
10/26/18 
Parade of 
Characters 
 
 
10/26/2018 
Fall Festival 
 
 
 
 
10/26-11/2 
Book Fair! 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

At the writing of this newsletter I am filled with such gratitude to all of you for your 
support of our school. I am so thankful for the work of our P.T.A.O. board in continuing 
their support our school’s mission to make sure our children are supported with additional 
materials and great enriching activities.   

I am also filled with such sadness for our neighbors in the Panhandle going through the 
aftermath of Hurricane Michael. So many of you know how difficult that can be. As a 
school we will be initiating a project to help- so be on the lookout. After hurricane 
Matthew, a school in Michigan reached out to us and provided hundreds of new books for 
our students who had lost all of their personal libraries. I am glad we can pay it forward 
and model the Pillar of Caring for our students.  

Please join us on Thursday evening for our “Open House” for grades K-5, from 5:00-
7:00p.m. The back gate will be open, so feel free to park behind the school. 

I would like to thank nurse Jean for organizing the kindergarten, first grade and third 
grade health screens. Thank you to the Lion’s Club for running the vision screens and 
Allison DuBrow for organizing and working with the volunteers: Eric Chaconas, Kristen 
Dury, Colleen Johnson, William Pitzalis, Carrie Groleau, Carley Noble, Heather Beidle, 
Lauren Leth, Kelley Levy, Carly Mason, Terri Pereira, and Liz Lightfoot. It certainly takes a 
village, thank you all for help in making this important program happen for our children. 

Congratulations to our four fantastic readers! Andrew Birchall, Sophia Cannata and Tatiana 
Unwalla have all read One Million Words and Owen Pytel has read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. 
books. Keep up the great reading! 

Looking forward to a short, but productive week, 

 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

16th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Wyatt Robshaw, Claire Quinney, Colin Bryan,  

Zinnia Fernandez, Ayla Luz, Avery Logan 

SECOND GRADE: Netta Michalko, Sadie Turner, Ava Salce,  

Colvin Cribbs, Sienna Steele, Gia Samora, Cecelia Lentz, Peightyn 

Thornton, Rainia Unwalla 

THIRD GRADE: Marleina Fontaine, McAllister Whelan, Lyla  

Williams, Crockett McGraw, Teddy Morgan, Gracie Johnston,  

Rowan Valla, Zealand Milton, Jameson Holleran, Berkley Kuc 

FOURTH GRADE: Jaxon Patterson, Kate McGee, Owen Wood, Gabe  

Batarick, Mary Clifford, Cassidy Daniels, Taylor Smith 

FIFTH GRADE: Thomas Pete, Daylynn Casey, Hannah Vickery, Ocean 

Ghirardi, Sofia Forbes, Gabby Noyes 

 

Fall Festival  
TEE-SHIRTS are  

available to 
purchase in the 

Front Office.  
 

Kids Shirts: $12 

Adult Shirts: $15 
Exact Cash or Check is  

accepted. 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October 17th- 
October 22nd.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

  
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 
Nuggets with WG Roll 
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken 
Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 
Friday–Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets, Max Cheese 
Stix with Marinara and WG Roll 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla, Max Cheese Sticks 
with Marinara and Garlic Toast, Chicken Nuggets 
 

 The Fall Festival is next Friday October 26th from 5:30pm-
7:30pm.  We are bringing back the Bake Sale this year. We will also 
be selling hamburgers, hot dogs, pizza and Pepsi products. Look for a 
form or an email with the details to participate in the Bake Sale from 
your homeroom parent.  We will be selling wristbands and T-shirts at 
the Open House, October 18th. 

Our next PTAO meeting is Thursday morning, October 18th at 
8:35am.  We will be discussing the Book Fair, Spirit Nights, Box Tops 
and a shade for the Kindergarten playground. 

The Book Fair will begin on October 26th after the Parade of 
Characters and during the Fall Festival.   It will continue through the 
week until November 2nd.  Log on to scholastic.com/bf/
rbhuntelementary to sign up to volunteer, see open shopping times, 
look at when your student’s class will visit and to set up your e-
wallet.  It can be early Christmas shopping! 
 

 Box Tops are due October 19th 
1. Cut them off your snacks, cleaning supplies, Ziplock bags 
2. Place them in an envelope with your teacher’s name (the win-
ning class gets a party) 
Put them in your child’s red folder 

If you would like to help cut and count Box Tops, email us at 
rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com 

 

Business Partners 
Little Smiles is a Beacon Donor! 
 Little Smiles is a state-of-the-art pediatric and orthodontic 
dental practice with offices in St. Augustine and Palm Coast where 
your child will receive personal attention and compassion with quality 
care in an at-home environment.  Our pediatric dentist, Dr. Luiz Cruz 
strives to make this a fun and rewarding experience for infants, chil-
dren, teens, and patients with special needs.  Their aim is to provide a 
positive environment for you and your child.  www.littlesmilesfl.com  
(904) 471-8500 
 

Islander Donors:  We would also like to thank three of 
our fabulous Islander Donors; 

   The Charlambous Family                     Recycled Kids                          
Office Depot 

PTAO News 

Fire Prevention Poster Contest:  

Grades 1-4 

Rules: 

 Posters must be on  

         standard size poster board         

(22x 28) 

 Poster is student work  

         only 

 Posters can be drawn,  

         pasted, painted or colored 

 Students whose parents are 

a St. Augustine firefighter 

are not  eligible 

 

Awards date : Friday,  

October  26th, 10:00a.m. at 

the St. Augustine Fire 

Dept., Station #1, 101 

Malaga Street 

Deadline for Posters is  

Friday, October 19th, 

8:30am  

 

For more information– contact 

your homeroom teacher or 

the Front Office 

 

PARADE of CHARACTERS VOLUNTEER PRE-PRINTED PASS 
Request a Pre-Printed Volunteer Pass* for the Parade of Characters. Fill out the information below, detach and 

send in your child’s RED folder BEFORE 10/23/18. ID is required to pick pass up the day of the Parade.   

 *All attendees MUST be a cleared volunteer to attend.  

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

 
The PTAO 
would love 

donations of  
K-Cup  

Coffee Pods 
for the Teach-

er’s Lounge. If you are able to  
donate please drop off in the Front 

Office.   
 

Thanks! 


